






  The Quincy-Monticello District African Methodist Episcopal Church                                                                              

4881 Cypress Woods Drive Unit #3112 

Orlando, Florida 32811 

     Presiding Elder Valarie J. Walker 
pevjworlandodist@aol.com 

 

May 29, 2022 
 

Dear Bishops and Standing Committees of the Episcopal Church and                               

Diocese of Florida, 
 

Greetings in the powerful name of Jesus, our Savior. 
 

Life affords us a wonderful, blessed opportunity to meet godly men and women. 

During the Trayvon Martin tragic incident, I was privileged to meet over 20 

ministers of different races, denominations, religions, and nationalities. Out of 

the 20 ministers, my spirit genuinely bonded with Bishop Charlie Holt. 
 

We attended several informative meetings, court sessions and fellowships. 

I was enlightened by the conversations Bishop Holt, and I shared after the 

meetings. His willingness to learn and understand my culture was amazing. 
 

We communicated beyond the scheduled meetings by the Department of Justice 

and the Sanford Ministerial Alliance.  Bishop Holt’s passion for righteousness 

gave him a deeper and more compassionate level of understanding of the 

African American Community’s need for justice. His presence and concern was 

a light in a dark and dismal situation.  He is a man of God whose life expresses 

the Fruit of the Spirit. It is easy to see his love for God, his family, his 

congregations, and mankind.   
 

Pastor Holt’s involvement in our process to unite the ministers was engaging, 

yet at times, he was a silent observer gaining a thorough understanding of the 

situation at hand.   This was a liberating and unifying experience for each of us. 
 

I consider Bishop Holt an eternal friend and I am delighted and privileged to 

write this letter. Bishop Holt is God’s Bishop because he has a beautiful heart 

for righteousness and love. He is God’s ambassador and effectively and 

spiritually represents the kingdom of God, and I know he will effectively and 

spiritually represent the Episcopal Church. 
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Blessings and love, 
 

PE Valarie J. Walker 
 

Presiding Elder Valarie J. Walker 

11th Episcopal District of the African Methodist Episcopal Church 

Florida Conference ~ Quincy-Monticello District 

 

 
 

 

 








